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	They shall not be forgotten:
Researching soldiers of the Great War
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	Presentation by Jean Handley
Each year during the centenary of WW1, we have had a talk on a different aspect of the conflict.  Our speaker this month has done extensive research on local WW1 servicemen, the battles they fought in, the cemeteries where many rest, and their lasting memorials.
The talk will feature stories and photos of the coincidences encountered in the research, plus an outline on how to do your own research into family members who served in the war.


	Codicote Peace Memorial Hall

Tuesday 9 May 2017

7:30 pm for 8 pm
FREE entry for members and just £3 for visitors
Tel: 01438-821849
www.codicotehistory.org.uk
Explore your interest in history today! 


